
 
 

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY MEMO 

To: All Employees 

Date: March 6, 2024 

Subject: CHANGE OF COMPANY LOGO  

 

I am pleased to announce that we will be changing our company logo to a new design. The new logo 

reflects our commitment to innovation and growth of our company. 

The new logo will be implemented across all platforms, including our website, social media, and 

marketing materials. This change will come into effect on April 1 2024. 

Please take note of the new logo, as shown in picture below, and ensure that all future 

communications and materials reflect this update. 

 

Thank you for your continued support as we strive for excellence in all that we do. 

Similarly, we urge all department heads to disseminate this information to their subordinates. 

Thank you in advance. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

_____________________________ 

Mohammad Fadhli Bin Borhannudin 

IT Controller  

Information Technology Department 

Galaxy Aerospace (M) Sdn. Bhd. 


